Mr. W. H. Maddock, Eastman Kodak Company, Rochester, New York.

Dear Mr. Maddock:

Thank you for thinking of me with your "W. H. Maddock" Christmas blotter together with a calendar.

Many pleasant thoughts occur to me as I think of you, Mr. Edwards, and the fine group at Rochester. I trust that you are having much success and happiness in this Yuletide season, and I pray that your prosperity will continue in the New Year.

Oftentimes I get letters regarding the film on Basketball Fundamentals. We still show it and when people write in wanting to get a film showing basketball at its best I tell them of this film that you made for us. Only last month I wrote Otto Rost, supervisor of recreation of the St. Louis, Missouri, public schools, and told him of this film. He showed a keen interest in it. Have you heard from him? His address is Board of Education, St. Louis, Mo.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.